
 

TOWN OF WARREN 
BOARD OF 

SELECTMAN 
Notice of Selectman’s Meeting 

via Zoom 
 
 

DATE:   January 5, 2021 
Time: 6:30 P.M. 
Place: Zoom Meeting 

 
 

1. Minutes of December 15, 2020 meeting 
 

2. Public Comment 
 

3. Additions to the Agenda 
 

4. Facility alarms and monitoring – old business 
 

5. CERT Training and Update- old business 
 

6. Community Center Usage: Chris Brodhead 
 

7. COVID-19 Update including status of Community Vaccination Plan per Torrington Area 
Health District 

 
8. Housing Survey and Update on Housing Plan 

 
9. Committee Openings for Good Neighbor Fund 

 
10. First Selectman’s report 

 
11. Public comment 

 
 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://zoom.us/j/96275597227?pwd=L3QreEJNUUY2WG1KNXNDMENoODBTQT09 
 
Meeting ID: 962 7559 7227 
Passcode: 094560 
One tap mobile 
+16468769923,,96275597227#,,,,*094560# US (New York) 
 
Dial by your location 
        +1 646 876 9923 US (New York)         
Meeting ID: 962 7559 7227 
Passcode: 094560 

     
 

https://zoom.us/j/96275597227?pwd=L3QreEJNUUY2WG1KNXNDMENoODBTQT09


First Selectman’s Report 
January 5, 2021 

 
COVID and Vaccine Update 
Happy New and welcome 2021!  As our numbers for COVID-19 in CT continue to be very high, 
we look to the future and the start of a new year with positive anticipation and hope. We have 
been working with Torrington Area Health District, TAHD, coordinating local vaccination efforts 
and are currently scheduling vaccinations for our local Emergency Services. The vaccination 
schedule for our Community remains vague and is dependent mostly upon availability of 
vaccine. Recently, TAHD has informed municipalities such as ours that we may be requested to 
work with them to coordinate scheduling of the vaccine. We do not have much more 
information at the moment, but I encourage you to watch for follow up information that may 
come from the Town of Warren regarding Community vaccination scheduling. Thank you 
everyone for continuing to practice safe procedures. 

 
 
Tim Angevine, First Selectman, Town of Warren 
860-868-7881 x102 

 
Free Weekly COVID testing in Kent every Monday from 3:00 to 7:00pm, see Warrenct.org 
Food Bank Donations Contact Melissa Woodward 860-868-7881 x114 or drop off at Town Hall 
2-1-1  Crisis help and guidance for referrals 
Western CT Connecticut Coalition, prevention, and behavioral health 
and information for Narcan Training wctcoalition.org 1-203-743-7741 
9-1-1 for Emergencies 
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